
Blackpool Fylde & Wyre District Squad U12s 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing this letter to invite your child to attend the Blackpool, Fylde and Wyre 

District Team trials.  

The district team is decades old and competes at an extremely high level, participating in 

competitions across Lancashire and Greater Manchester, as well as the national cup 

competition.  

The team accepts players already in academies and those who are currently playing in 

grassroot teams. Joining the District squad will not affect your child’s position in their 

current team.  

The trial will take place on Saturday 10th July (14:00 – 16:00) 

These trials will take place at Stanley Park, on the 3G pitches.  

In order for your child to attend the trials, they must currently be a student of a 

school situated in Blackpool, Fylde or Wyre.  

COVID 19 – Due to the current restrictions, we kindly ask that if watching, all parents 

socially distance on the side lines. Accessibility to the toilet facilities may also be limited. 

Please do not attend if you or your child have any of the main coronavirus symptoms: 

a high temperature, a new continuous cough, or a loss of taste or smell. 

If you wish for your child to attend the trials, please send your child’s name, school, and 

any medical conditions to robbie.jordan@waterloo.blackpool.sch.uk  
Likewise, if you have any questions, please also feel free to send an email.  

 

More information regarding the team can be found on our social media pages 

@bpldistrictteam or on our website: 

https://www.theclubhq.com/blackpooldistrictteam/about  

 

I look forward to seeing the talent that our district has to offer.  

Kind regards,  

 

Robbie Jordan  

Teacher - Waterloo Primary Academy 
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